
Kharagpur College 
Notice 

This is for information of all concerned that, due to unprecedented COVID 

pandemic related institutional restrictions we were not in a position to observe 

the august 73rd Foundation Day ceremony of our beloved institution in the 

traditional festive temperament, and we had to curtail many events as well. The 

Prize distribution ceremony, an integral part of foundation day, could not be 

organized on 29th August this year. The programme of distribution of prizes will 

instead be held on 5th September 2021 from 11am onwards at H. B. Sarkar 

Memorial Hall. Students having commendable performance in National level 

events, departmental and college level students’ seminars, different academic 

and cultural competitions conducted by the cultural and academic wings of the 

college will be awarded in the said programme.  

All the teachers, non-teaching staff and students of Kharagpur college are 

cordially invited to participate in the prize distribution ceremony. All are advised 

to maintain the COVID protocol while attending the programme. 

 

Dt: 01.09.2021                                                                                     Dr. Bidyut Samanta  

                                                                                                                   Principal  

                                                                                                             Kharagpur College 


